
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Friday 24th May 2024 

 

Dear Parents /Guardians 

Y6 Yearbook Permission - Action Required! 

One of our annual traditions for our Y6 Leavers is to present the children with a yearbook of the cohort; this will enable 
the children to have a lasting reminder of both themselves and their peers at Hordle Primary School.  

Within this booklet, the children will write a page all about their time at school including their favourite memories and 
motivational quotes. It will also include photographs.  

In light of GDPR regulations, we need consent to include your child’s page within this booklet. We cannot publish and 
share your child’s work with their peers without formal consent. Please complete the form below. If we do not have 
consent, your child’s section unfortunately cannot be included.  

Yearbook and photo permission form 

Photographs - Action Required! 

Photographs make a really special part of the year book and leavers’ service and every year the children love sharing 
their baby photos. Please can you email in the following photographs to be included in your child’s section: 

● one baby photograph 
● one current photograph 

Baby photos can be of when your child was an infant or a toddler and current photos could include your child enjoying 
a hobby or something special to them. Photos must only be of your child.  

Please email all photos to uj.leavers@gmail.com before Friday 14th June 2024. All photos will be saved securely and 
deleted at the end of the academic year. 

Leavers’ Service 2024 

We are delighted to announce that we will be holding a leavers’ service in the church this year, which parents and 
guardians are invited to attend. This will take place during the morning of Thursday 18th July. You will receive further 
details closer to the time. 

Thank you, 

The Upper Junior Team 

 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSchsQYtZdF5iJJ_NUzSVSp-qoykKuqJVG0cJqgU6Yo4Ru6m3Q/viewform
mailto:uj.leavers@gmail.com

